
From: Phillips, Katherine A. <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
CC: Wilson, DavidWILSONDE@dhec.sc.gov

Date: 7/8/2016 9:54:29 AM
Subject: FW: Shellfish Program Information

Hi Katherine,

To follow up on David's conversation with Austin, we are providing this to you for your information.

Thanks,
Katie

From: Wilson, David
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2016 9:52 AM
To: Phillips, Katherine A. <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov>
Subject: Fw: Shellfish Program Information

From: Wilson, David
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2016 3:44 PM
To: ShannonErickson@schouse.gov; repshannonerickson@gmail.com
Cc: Heigel, Catherine E.
Subject: Shellfish Program Information

Hi Rep. Erickson,

The O'Connell case will be held at Central Court (Boundary Street) on July 28th at 1:30 PM. We have started 
this afternoon to gather the information requested.

Thanks, David

Sent from my iPad
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